
The landowner requested an increase in price on June 27, 2017. The county commissioners did not 
approve the request. Mr. Austin has since asked us to stop our mining operation. We plan to reclaim and 
finish the pit. 

 

All reclamation work has been done, just waiting for the drilled grass seed to come up and cover the 
reclaimed area.  


